
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing in regards to the current bill 3471 regarding police immunity and would like to voice that I 
am 100% AGAINST this bill. 
 
Stopping qualified immunity will lead to no one wanting to be a police officer in our state. They already 
risk their lives everyday, we shouldn’t ask them to lose their family home and all their personal assets as 
well. 
 
The abuse of our officers needs to end now or we will end up like another Chicago or Portland. 
 
I stand with our police officers and hope you do as well and vote no to this ridiculous, radical bill. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Meghan Finn 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


